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Toronto Dfocese.

D1ocesaN MorTo.—'* Whatsoever fhy hand findeth to do, do it with
thy might.”

Subjects for Reading and Prayer: January—Rupertstand, Th
Zenanas: February—Caledonia, B.C., N. China.
AUXILIARY NOTES.

The LEAPLET wishes a very happy New Year, to all its readers,
and trusts that 1894 may show a most progressive and satisfactory
record in all Branches of Auxiliary work—May our dear Lord grant to
each one of us the grace to persevere, remembering that ‘iz due
season we shall reap, if we faint not.” The December Monthly Meet~
ing was by invitation to be held at St. Simon’s Schoolhouse, owing to
the illmess of the Branch President, they asked to take a meeting later
St. Johu's Branch had given the next invitation, and in spite of a cold
and stormy day, there was a large attendance, the meeting was most
egjoyable, the women of St. John's W.A did all in their power to make
their guests appreciate the bond of union in all Auxiliary work. Let-
ters were read from some of our country clergy, showing the great
necessity for increased zeal in all work for Diocesan Missions. Few
of our people realize the size of the Toronto Diocese, and the great
need for increasing’ the number of our Mission Stations, Women of
the Auxiliary can do much to aid by individually working up the at
tendance at, and interest taken in the Parochial Missionary meetings
by helping with the music on the night of the meeting, and by acting
as collectors, if need be, throughout their Parish. Be thoroughly
interested yourself and you cannot fail to interest others, above all pray
that the hearts of those people wno are able to give liberally may be
awakened to the npecessity of giving systematically, and without
grudging* so many people forget that ** God loveth a cheerful giver.’

During the prevailing epidemic many of our members have been
laid aside from active work, among them being our Diocesan and
Dorcas Secretaries; we are glad to report them as better. Deep
sadness was felt by many at our December meeting, by the thought
that one of our most interested workers was a¢ the November meet-
ing in St. Stephen’s Schoolhouse, and on the third of December had



